
 

David S. Valdez 
Vice President 
Public Policy & External Affairs 
  
 

 
November 7, 2005 
 
 
 

 
WA0101RA 
1800 41st Street 
P.O. Box 1003 
Everett, WA  98201 
 
Phone 425 261-5691 
Fax 425 261-5262 

Ms. Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
  Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Subject: Docket No. UT-023003 

 
Pursuant to the Commission’s 30th Supplemental Order in Docket No. UT-023003, Verizon 
Northwest Inc. (Verizon NW) submits for filing revisions to its compliance filing that was filed 
with the Commission on September 27, 2005 in this docket.   
 
This filing contains (1) revised tariff sheets; (2) a revised rate sheet of all elements at issue in this 
proceeding; (3) revised spreadsheets listing each input as ordered by the Commission, with 
citations indicating where the Commission ordered the inputs; and (4) workpapers supporting the 
rate calculations.  Revisions have been shaded. 

Some of the information is designated confidential pursuant to WAC 480-07-160, and the 
Protective Order in this matter.  Therefore, it is being provided on canary yellow paper in a 
separate, sealed envelope.   
 
If you have any questions please call me at (425) 261-5691. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
David S. Valdez 
 
DSV:kad 
Enclosures 
 
c: Service List 


